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WANT YOUR PIC IN 
THE YEARBOOK??? 

If so, the Yearbook Committee is asking 
that you submit your pics from 
various school and club events to the 
following account. It is quite simple 
and only requires a few clicks to be 
completed.  Follow the instructions below:  

(1)  Go to www.yahoo.ca or .com,  
(2)  Then click on "Briefcase" under the “Organize Section”.   
(3) Enter the User ID and Password.   
(4) User ID =lawyearbook2005  
(5) Password =  yearbook  
(6) Upload your pics to the appropriate 

folder. For example: Carbolic Ball 
We encourage everyone to participate so 

that we can have the greatest reflection of 
the student body.  If you have any questions 
or concerns you can email the yearbook editor 

Diane Ferreira at ferreir@uwindsor.ca.  
 

THIS  EDITION OF HEADNOTES IF  
BROUGHT TO YOU BY:  

Important Dates to 
Remember from the Grad 

Committee 
Grad Meeting 
for all Year III 

Students 
Jan 31st – time and 

place tba 

Online Application for 
Graduation 

Deadline: February 15th  

Done through SIS on University of 
Windsor website 

Grad Photos  
Deadline for 
pictures or 

retakes March 
11th 

WOMEN AND THE LAW 
GENERAL MEETING AND 

POTLUCK DINNER  
Monday January 31, 2005  

Potluck dinner starts at 4:30 p.m.  
General Meeting starts at 5:00 p.m.  

 
We would like to take this opportunity to fill you 
in on some of our upcoming speakers and events 
planned for this semester, but we would also like 

to hear from our members.  Please bring all of your 
ideas, issues, and questions to the meeting and let's 

talk! Also, please watch for a sign-up schedule in 
the General Office next week and sign-up to bring 
either an appetizer, salad, main course, or desert.  

 
All are welcome and we look forward to seeing you 

there! 

Ken Willmott Memorial Service 
There is a memorial service being held for 
Ken Willmott on Monday, January 24 at 

Noon in the Moot Court.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend.  Time will be allotted for 
those who would like to say a few words and 

share their memories. 

Call for Committee Members  

For the last decade Windsor Law 
students have organized a 5 km running 
race, known as Ambulance Chasers.  In 
order for us to continue with this 
tradition we need some committed 
students to sit on the organizing 
committee.  This year is of particular 
significance as Heather Swift a member 
of our third year class, who passed 
away last year, was a running 
enthusiast, member of the varsity track 
and field team, along with being a 
supporter/participant of this race.  The 
Ambulance Chasers is another example 
of an important tradition and connection 
to the greater community that is at risk 
of fading away. Contact Kai at 
slsp@uwindsor.ca  
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MONDAY 
JANUARY 24TH 

TUESDAY 
JANUARY 25TH 

WEDNESDAY 
JANUARY 26TH 

THURSDAY 
JANURAY 27TH 

FRIDAY 
JANUARY 28TH 

Ken Willmott 
Memorial Service 

(Moot Court @ 
Noon)  

 Hicks Morley Cup 
Sign-Up – Upper Pit 

WRLSI Paper 
Selection Meeting @ 
7 p.m. – Room 2102  

 

Attention Grads: 
If you would like to get retakes of your graduation 
photos, you must contact Jostens (CAW Centre) directly 
to arrange a new sitting time. There is no sitting fee for 
retakes if you return your original proofs. If you would 
like to keep the original proofs, there will be a sitting 
fee of $10.00. Please remember that retakes must be 
taken by March 11, 2005 in order to be included in the 
class composite. 

EDITORS NEEDED! 
 

The Windsor Review of Legal and Social Issues is seeking 
Editorial Assistants 

Sign-up sheet is available on the bulletin board in the 
lower pit or interested students can contact Kerri or 

Catherine at <wrlsi@uwindsor.ca> 
 

Editorial Assistants must: 
-Read 3 papers 

-Volunteer 3 hours of time to the Review 
-Attend the Paper Selection meeting on January 27th at 7pm 

 

The Hicks Morley Cup 
Oral Advocacy Moot 

 

Open to Students from All Three Years 
Sign-ups begin Wednesday January 26th in the upper pit 

The Moot will be held Thursday, February 17, 2005 @ 
Windsor Law School 

No Factum Required 

* Sign-up individually or with a partner.   
* A chance to meet and interact with lawyers from the firm. 

* Post-moot reception sponsored by Hicks Morley. 

Contact windsorlawlabour@hotmail.com if you have any 
questions or are interested in participating. 

Borden Ladner Gervais Student 
Research Fellowship Program 

To work with the directing professor during the summer 
between Law I and II. This program is composed of a $6,000 
summer research grant as well as a $4,000 bursary used to 
support the recipient during their second year of study.  

This years recipient will be working with Professor Aaron 
Dhir on Corporate Irresponsibility in the Context of Mental 
Health Care: The Suppression of Negative Clinical Trial 
Results. 

Application: Cover letter indicating the applicants suitability 
or interest in conducting research in the designated area and 
a resume. 

Deadline: January 31, 2005 in Associate Dean Gold's office 

Attention All Editors of the Windsor 
Review of Legal and Social Issues: 

Papers can are available to be picked up in the Re-
view 

Office.  The Paper Selection Meeting will be held on 
January 27th at 7pm in Room 2102 

Hope to see you all there! 

Attention all Smokers: 
The Dean and Associate Dean have requested 
that students refrain from smoking in front of 
the law building.  A fellow student suffers a 
severe reaction to cigarette smoke. For her 

safety in the future please smoke at the loading dock side-
entrance area only.  Thank you for your co-operation in this 
matter.  


